
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 21, 2002, the Florida Public 

Service Commission received a Petition from BellSouth 

Telecommunications, Inc. (Docket No. 021062-TL) seeking, among 

other things, emergency waiver of Rule 25-4.118, Florida 

Administrative Code. The rule requires  that a customer's service 

provider cannot be changed without t h e  customer's authorization, 

and sets forth the process by which such authorization must be 

obtained. Comments on this Petition should be filed with the 

Commission's Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services, Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, within 14 days of publication of this 

notice. A copy of the Petition may be obtained from the 

Commission's Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, 

or by calling (850) 413-6770. For additional information, contact 

Wayne Knight, Office of the General Counsel, at 2540 Shumard Oak 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 3 2 3 9 9 - 0 8 5 0 ,  or telephone (850) 413-6232. 


